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PUBLIC SURVEY ABOUT FOND DU LAC ROADS AND TRAILS OPENS 

FOND DU LAC RESERVATION – The Fond du Lac Planning Department invites the public to 
provide input about roads and trails on the Fond du Lac Reservation through a public survey. 
The survey can be accessed by visiting www.ardcplanning.org/fonddulac and will be open until 
November 30, 2021. 

This survey is part of a larger project to update the transportation plan for the Fond du Lac 
Reservation. An up-to-date transportation plan is required for the Fond du Lac Band of Lake 
Superior Chippewa to access funding for maintaining and constructing roads and trails on the 
Reservation. To facilitate the development of the transportation plan, the Fond du Lac Band 
hired ARDC Planning, which will also hold a virtual public open house to provide further public 
input opportunities on Monday, November 15. 

To learn more and engage in public input opportunities for the Fond du Lac Reservation 
Transportation Plan, please visit www.ardcplanning.org/fonddulac. Questions about the Fond du 
Lac Reservation Transportation Plan may be directed to Russell Habermann, Senior Planner at 
ARDC Planning, at 218-529-7552 or rhabermann@ardc.org. 

The Arrowhead Regional Development Commission (ARDC) is a multi-disciplined planning and 
development organization serving the northeast Minnesota counties of Aitkin, Carlton, Cook, 
Itasca, Koochiching, Lake, and St. Louis. Our mission is to provide local units of government 
and citizens groups a means to work cooperatively in identifying needs, solving problems, and 
fostering local leadership. 
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